Tt This T ~enk P“S'J”“W @

$ov how 80\;\ ool & a/r"/KNC)UC"

R oapEs NS Yo %ejc Lodbade o why
NBAY oyoud Wao quwU;S Qmm-

CA AN

Dr. Howard H. Hines
Division Director X

)
Social Sciences A w ;H 0
National Science Foundation ‘/y,fé
Washington, D. C. 20550 W)/‘;LL},
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Dear Dr. Hines: ? Cb¢ﬁﬁJ“9

I am writing with respect to your letter of April 9, 1975 notifying
me that Proposal No. SOC7510339, "Experiments in Flintworking Tech-
nology" would not be supported by the National Science Foundation.
Any comments and/or critieisms of the proposal which you could pro-
vide would be of value in considering the feasibility of future re-
quests for research support.

Sincerely,

Don E. Crabtree
Research Associate
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(o (] Dr. Vernon Lestrud
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